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A vacancy has arisen for a Parent Governor on our 
School Governing Board. 

We are inviting all parents who are interested in 
applying for this post to complete a nomination form. 

If you would like a nomination form, please contact the 
school office. 

Nomination forms should be returned to the 
Headteacher by …. Friday, 05 May 2023 

 


